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27.11.20 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I do hope you are all well.  
 
You may have noticed that we have a new security gate at the front of school. This is designed to make our 
school site even safer, not to try to keep parents and visitors out! The last thing we want is for anyone to 
not feel welcome coming into St George’s.  
 
The main reason why we have installed the gate is because we share the school site with Little Dragons 
and the Parish Centre, and we felt we needed to have more control over visitors to each organisation.  
 
The gate will be left open at the start and the end of the day. I have written separately to nursery parents 
regarding their start and end times and how the gate will be managed for them.  
 
If you need to come onto the site when the front gate is closed, please press the correct button for school. 
This will connect you to staff in the school office who will confirm who you are before releasing the gate. 
You will need to push the gate open at this point. The gate will shut automatically behind you so please do 
not force it shut.  
 
When you leave through the gate, there is a gate release button behind you if you are facing the gate. This 
is labelled so it should be obvious. You will need to pull the gate open but it will shut automatically behind 
you. 
 
We will be attaching hand sanitiser to the fencing near the gate for your use next week.  
 
Please contact the school office should you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Sally Sixsmith 
Head Teacher  
 
 



                                     

  

 
 


